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Friday Newsletter – 25th April 2025 
 

Welcome back to school after what we hope was a restful Easter break! Although this first week back has 
been a short one, please know that all the Castle View staff have been working incredibly hard behind the 
scenes. We've been busy revamping and enhancing various aspects of your child's educational experience 
here at Castle View. Our commitment to continually improving both the learning environment and the 
curriculum remains strong, as we strive to ensure all our students receive the best possible education. 
We're excited for the term ahead and look forward to seeing the positive impact of these efforts on your 
children's learning journey. 
 
This half term is also an important time for our Year 6 pupils, who will be sitting their Key Stage 2 SATs 
week commencing Monday 12th May. They continue to work hard to prepare so they can do the best they 
can.  
 
School Uniforms 

 
It has been wonderful to see our pupils looking so 
smart in their Castle View uniform this week. As we 
start this new term, I would like to take this 
opportunity to politely remind everyone about the 
importance of adhering to our full school uniform 
policy. Please remember that trainers, leggings, and 
hoodies are not part of the Castle View uniform. Your 
support in ensuring your child wears the correct 
uniform is greatly appreciated. 
 
As we are in the Summer Term pupils are allowed to 
wear their blue/white checked summer dresses or 
grey shorts in place of skirts and trousers.  
 
 
 
 

The winning house team for Spring 2 and receiving a special reward-afternoon is the Red Dragons. 
Congratulations to all the pupils in that house who worked hard to collect the most house points last half 
term.  

Dates to watch out for this half term: 

● Parents Evening - Tuesday 29th April (Booking slots still available) 

● Clubs restart on week commencing 28/4/25 (excluding Badminton/Hula hooping) 

● May Bank Holiday - School Closed - Monday 5th May 

● Reception - Heights and weights check - Tuesday 6th May 

● KS2 SATS - 12/5/25 - 15/5/25 

● Year 3/4 Class Assembly - Wednesday 21st May 

● End of half term - school closes - Friday 23rd May 

● Half term holiday - week commencing 26/5/25 

Best wishes 

H. Rose 

Acting Headteacher 


